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Employers are required to provide notice to their employees regarding the Affordable Care Act. There are two 
notices: one for employers who provide health insurance and one for employers who do not provide health 
insurance. Recently, the Department of Labor has revised the notices. The new notices provide employees 
with more information regarding their health insurance options. Employers should be sure to provide the 
applicable revised notice to all new employees.

The notices can be found at: https://www.dol.gov/agencies/ebsa/laws-and-regulations/laws/affordable-care-
act/for-employers-and-advisers/coverage-options-notice.
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